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As a person without a driver’s license, public transportation is important to me, but I 

also know about the impact it has on the rest of the community. It has a lower impact 

on the environment due to more people being transported in a smaller space, and 

also can incentivize going places you’ve never seen before! I want to be able to see 

our public transportation be able to help even more people than it already does! 


